KOLKATA PORT TRUST

HALDIA DOCK COMPLEX
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

No. GM(T)/74/GMT-586 Date : 31.01.2019

TRADE CIRCULAR

Sub.: Suspension of operations at HOJ-II of HDC.

The Fire Monitors at HOJ-Il are in dilapidated condition which may lead to unwarranted
incidents. Accordingly, it has been decided to remove both the Fire Monitors from HOJ-1I for

safety of the Jetty as well as personnel.

In view of the above, vessels’ movement and operations at HOJ-II will remain suspended on

04.03.2019 and 05.03.2019 for removal of the Fire Monitors.

All users of HOJ-Il are requested to plan their vessels accordingly. Inconvenience caused is

regretted.

(S. K. Saha Roy)
General Manager (T
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cc.: The President, The Association of Shipping Interest in Calcutta (ASIC), 6, Netaji Subhas
Road, Kolkata — 700 001 (Fax : 033-4012 8989) : For information please.

cc.: All users of HOJ-1I : For information and necessary action please.
cc.: All vessels’ agents: For information and necessary action please.



